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29th March 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Many of you will be sad to learn that Miss. Batty is heading off to new adventures and challenges at the end of 

this term, having been at Phoenix for 14 years!  Her knowledge and expertise has been invaluable to the 

children of Phoenix in that time, and her commitment to her role has been astonishing, particularly through 

the challenges of Covid. 

 

We are very grateful for the contribution Miss. Batty has given the community, and wish her the very best of 

luck in her new role.  The children in Kingfisher Class have prepared a special ‘good bye’ lunch for her today 

which they will all enjoy, and I’m sure staff have other plans in hand for a lovely send off too. 

 

As always, we are ensuring that the provision in early years is not affected. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Matthew Jordan 

Executive Headteacher 

mailto:office@phoenixstpeteracademy.org

